
 
 
 
 
 
To:      Bruce Revell 
 
From:  Evelyn Garcia, Principal 
            Blanton Elementary 
 
Date:   July 24, 2007 
 
Re:      Grace Point Church 
 
I am the new principal at Blanton Elementary.  Grace Point meets at the school 
every Sunday. 
 
I do not have a problem with Grace Point meeting at the school every Sunday.  
Thank you. 


